
 

                                                          8th July 2022 

 

Dear parents and carers 

I would like to inform you about staffing arrangements for next year. Staffing will be as follows: 

 

Murphy Class (Reception) – Mrs Fisher and Mrs Furmage 

Donaldson Class (Years 1 and 2) – Mrs Clark and Mrs Britcliffe 

Rowling Class (Years 3 and 4) – Miss Mastin and Mrs Furmage 

Dassu Class (Years 5 and 6) – Miss Reeder and Mrs Grey 

 

Miss Reeder has been appointed as Assistant Principal at Worlaby Academy 

Mrs Hatton will be Principal of Worlaby Academy and Strand Academy 

 

We are very excited about welcoming our new starters. The have already settled well on their transition 

days.  

We also wish our year 6 pupils a fond farewell as they move onto the next stage of their academic life. 

I would also like to officially welcome Mrs Fillingham-Howarth and Mrs Byers as new parent governors for 

the Vale and Worlaby AAB (Governing body).  

Don’t forget the FOWS (Friends of Worlaby School) meeting, next Friday 15th at 3:45pm. If you can spare 

some time to support our academy, please come along. Everyone welcome.  

Finally, I would like to remind you that we have an excellent wraparound care club that is open from 

7:45am until 5:30pm. If you wish to book a place for your child on  regular or an ad-hoc basis, please 

email wraparoundcare@worlabyacademy.org.uk  

 

Thank you as always for your ongoing support.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Sharon Hatton(Principal)   
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